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Chuck:  4/17    Bobbi:  8/28  
Anniv:  10/22/55 
Mark+Carolyn, Bruce+Ellen, Linda+Bruce 
 

African Inland Mission Int’l. 

 

Supported by Grace Church since “can’t 
remember when,” but with AIM since ’56 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Chuck & Bobbi have been with AIM since 
January 1956.  They started out in 
Tanganyika, now Tanzania. They placed 
themselves under the direction of the 
African church they worked with during 
their years in East Africa and never 
regretted that decision. Their last 30 years 
were with Africa Inland Church in Kenya 
where their main task was always tied in 
with evangelism of the people they worked 
among. For many years the Kinzers used the 
production and distribution of Christian 
literature as a platform for reaching 
unbelievers.  “Our efforts were always 
designed to establish, strengthen and work 
under the local church.” 
 
Currently, the Kinzers’ service includes 
personal evangelism and training new 
Christians in witnessing. Their target 
people are all those without Christ in 
central Florida. 
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